
 

27th September 2019  

  

  

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Yorkshire Sculpture Park – Thursday 24th October 2018 
 

I am delighted to inform you that we are running our first KS3 Art trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

this year as part of the Year 9 Art Course. This allows students to experience artwork in-situ in the 

outdoors as well as in a gallery outside of the classroom which is an important part of the course.  

 

There are a wide range of artists in this stunning open air exhibitions ranging from Henry Moore to 

Alfredo Jarr. On the grounds of the park are also galleries that show a variety of artwork. During the visit 

students will take part in teacher led workshops to interact and understand the Art as well as documenting 

and making their own in response. In the afternoon, students will have the opportunity to explore the park 

independently within small groups to complete activities and walks. 

 

This trip will take place on Thursday 24th October, departing from the school bus park at 8.45am. We are 

due to return to school at approximately 5.30pm, therefore parents will be responsible for arranging 

transport home. The cost of the trip is £19 per student, which includes transport costs and park fees. Please 

note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium they will be offered a fully-funded place on the trp. 

 

In order to secure your child a place on the trip, please complete the permission slip below and return by 

11th October. Payment of £19 can be made through https://www.simsagora.co.uk/  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss any questions, or alternately you can visit the Yorkshire 

Sculpture Park website for further information: https://ysp.org.uk/exhibitions 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

C Leach 

 

Miss C Leach 

Head of Art & Design 

https://www.simsagora.co.uk/
https://ysp.org.uk/exhibitions

